
AGAVE LANDINGS 
Ffryes Beach, St Mary, Antigua

US$ 1,650 per month

2 2

Welcome to Agave Landings, where guests can revel in the harmonious
blend of luxury and convenience in the heart of Antigua. The holiday
rental apartments offer an unparalleled experience, boasting stunning
views, modern amenities, and unparalleled proximity to some of the
most breathtaking beaches on the island.

Nestled just a brief 2-minute walk away from the renowned Ffryes
Beaches, Agave Landings provides effortless access to pristine sandy
shores and crystal-clear turquoise waters. Here, guests can indulge in
the radiant Caribbean sun, immerse themselves in refreshing swims, or
simply unwind while admiring the breathtaking beauty of the
surroundings.

Each meticulously designed apartment within Agave Landings showcases
impeccable finishes. Featuring an open kitchen concept with elegant
maple cabinets, the apartments are further enhanced with five
appliances, allowing guests to create delightful culinary experiences
while enjoying the company of loved ones. Moreover, the apartments
present guests with awe-inspiring views, inviting them to immerse
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themselves in the natural splendor of the island and its captivating
coastline.

While Ffryes Beaches grace guests with their proximity, the
Southwestern coast of Antigua unveils numerous other pristine beaches,
all just a quick 5-minute drive away. Adventurous explorers are
encouraged to discover the untouched beauty of these secluded shores,
bask in thrilling water sports activities, or simply revel in the
serene tranquility they offer.

Agave Landings also benefits from its convenient location, being a
mere 2-minute drive or a leisurely 10-minute walk from famed
establishments like the Sheer Rocks Restaurant and Dennis Beach Bar.
Guests can delight in exquisite cuisine, sip on tantalizing cocktails,
and relish the incredible vistas of the Caribbean Sea. In addition,
the vibrant Capital City of St. John's is only a short 15-minute drive
away, offering an array of shopping, dining, and cultural experiences
for guests to savor. Travelers arriving by air will find V.C. Bird
International Airport a smooth 30-minute drive from the property.

At Agave Landings, the utmost care is taken to ensure every guest
experiences a memorable and comfortable stay. Each apartment is
meticulously maintained to guarantee cleanliness and convenience
throughout one's holiday. The dedicated team is readily available to
assist guests, ensuring that their every need is met, and that they
maximize their enjoyment during their stay on this captivating island.

Escape to paradise and discover the pinnacle of Caribbean living at
Agave Landings. Book your holiday rental today and embark on an
unforgettable journey immersed in the idyllic setting of Antigua.




